
Brian Schultz 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/24/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 02013-2025 

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 7:17 AM 
To: 'Michele' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU - Please Deny EU's Sewer Application 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Michele <premierholdings280@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 12:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
<Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fi. us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU - Please Deny EU's Sewer Application 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners Clark, Passidomo, Graham, and PSC Clerk, 

I am writing to you as a Charlotte County homeowner to urgently plead for your help in denying the 
certification of central sewer services to EU under Docket #20240032-SU. While the PSC staff report may 
recommend approval based on EU meeting legal application requirements, I implore you to listen to the 
overwhelming opposition from our community and do what is right—vote NO on this proposal. 

In your 2024 final order, you denied a similar application based on two key factors: inadequate support 
from Charlotte County and the strong opposition of residents like me. This time, EU may have gained 
some County backing, but the community’s stance remains unchanged—we are united in our fierce 
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I urge you to vote NO and show that the PSC prioritizes the people over procedural checkboxes. Thank 
you for your service and for listening to us one last time._ 

Sincerely, 

Michele M Barnes| 

and 

Beverly Williams 

Homeowners at 9802 Little Gasparilla Island, Placida FL 33946 
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